

4601 Ebenezer Road, Nottingham, MD 21236 ● 410-887-5188 ● http://perryhallband.pbworks.com

October 17, 2012

Dear Marching Band Students and Parents,

<u>Pep Rally!</u> As always, the marching band will be featured at the Pep Rally tomorrow. You need to be dressed in casual uniform (long pants/jeans are permitted). You may choose to wear casual uniform all day, or change into casual uniform BEFORE period 7. You will go to your period 7 class at 12:10 and you will be dismissed to the Band Room when Pep Rally A is dismissed; this will be approximately 12:15pm. You will have the opportunity to watch part of Pep Rally B before our performance.

<u>Drumline performance at G/T conference!</u> The drumline has a gig **THIS Friday, October 19**<sup>th</sup>. Please arrive at school @ 7:30am! We perform at 8:00am, DO NOT BE LATE. Performance attire will be show shirt and jeans. We will play the street beat and excerpts from the show. See you in the morning!

Homecoming Parade and Game! We are the leaders of our annual Homecoming parade as we represent the best of Perry Hall! Report time is 3:45pm in the Band Room. As soon as you arrive, change into full uniform. You will then begin walking up to the Perry Hall Shopping Center parking lot. Everyone should be fully dressed and moving to the Perry Hall Shopping Center parking lot by 4:15pm. You should be in parade block formation by 4:30pm. For the parade we will play the fight song (and maybe Desmond Rose).

Once we arrive back at school, you will have approximately 30-45 minutes to eat dinner before setting up in warm-ups for the football game. Plan on bringing a bag lunch or have your parents bring you dinner.

<u>Tickets for State Championships!</u> We are REQUIRED to sell 50 tickets for our State Championships at Towson University on Saturday, November 3<sup>rd</sup>. Tickets are \$15 and can be bought from Mr. Engel or Mr. Welker. You may pay in cash or check made payable to "Perry Hall HS Band Boosters." **We make \$3 profit on each ticket we sell**, so buy them from us; don't wait to buy them at the gate at Towson. Tickets are available now while supplies last. We only have 50 tickets, so don't wait!

Any questions, please e-mail us at <a href="mailto:sengel2@bcps.org">sengel2@bcps.org</a> or <a href="mailto:bwelker@bcps.org">bwelker@bcps.org</a>!

Check the wiki regularly <a href="http://perryhallband.pbworks.com">http://perryhallband.pbworks.com</a> for updates and information!

Sincerely,

Mr. Scott Engel Mr. Bryan Welker